Don’t Have a Life? Join a Club!
By Matthew Thompson
     Are you interested in joining a club or elective at Cope?  There are many to keep you busy.  With such a wide variety of activities, something is sure to interest you.
Running Club 
Cope Cross Country Running Club is a great way to keep healthy and show school spirit.  The Running Club meets in the lecture hall every Wednesday and Thursday at 7:45 a.m. in the morning.  For more information contact Mrs. Ganther, in room D-43.
Ski/Snowboard Club
The Ski and Snowboard Club goes to the Snow Valley Resort in Running Springs.  All ski/snowboard trips begin after school and end at 8:30 pm. The bus arrives in front of the main office at 10:00 pm. There are three trip packages ranging from $225-$350 that include ski trips that will be on the following Fridays, January 16, 23, 30 / February 6, 13, 20.
[bookmark: _GoBack]French Class
Do you want to learn a foreign language?  Mrs. Chavarria has a French class in room H-24.  The class starts at 8:00 am on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday.
Builders Club
Builder's Club is the middle school level association with the Kiwanis Club, a worldwide organization of volunteers that have a goal to help their community.   If you enjoy working with fellow classmates and helping your school and city, Builders Club is for you.  For more information about Builder’s Club see Mrs. Leffman.
CJSF
The California Junior Scholarship Federation (CJSF) was established in 1967 to encourage both high academic standards and community service for California middle school students.  Cope’s CJSF is directed by Suzanne Donovan-Marlowe, in I-27.  Right now, 8th graders can use their second semester 7th grade grades.  However, this year’s 7th graders will be able to join for the first time. Keep up those grades, everyone!
Breakfast Bible Club
Breakfast Bible Club is a Christ Centered club that meets for the purposes of learning the teachings of the Bible.  It also serves as a place where students can meet for fellowship, fun and to pray for each other, the school, its administration, and our government.
Drama
Drama is holding auditions for this year’s play called The Book Club.  Sign-ups will begin before Thanksgiving break and auditions will start in December.   There are eight parts in this year’s play.  Stay tuned for more information in the bulletin!









